

## The Bemrose School

nd Sixth For





Tel: 01332 366711

E-mail: admin@bemrose.derby.sch.uk

Website: www.bemrose.derby.sch.uk



## **Dear Parents and Carers**

On October 21st, children in Year 3 and 4 will be presenting a harvest festival. The assembly will celebrate where food comes from and how thanks are given for a successful harvest in different countries around the world.

If you can, we would like to ask children and families in all year groups to make a voluntary donation of tinned food to the The Hope Centre Foodbank, which we will collect in school. The food bank aims to provide 3 days' worth of food to those facing crisis situations. This might be people in debt, facing unemployment, sickness or homelessness.

They are currently short of

- tins of meat and curry,
- tins of rice pudding,
- small tins of potatoes,
- small tins of veg and fruit,
- packets of biscuits,
- packets of crisps
- small boxes of cereal

We will be grateful for any contribution you can make but please only make a donation if you feel able to do so, and please hand in to your class teacher.

Many thanks,

Mr Corrigan



























